
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Friday, 28 July 2017 4:14 PM 

To: 'Kimberly Pearsall' 
Cc: Zach Duncalfe; Ben Rogers 

Subject: RE: AM2017/239 - Pastoral Award 

 
Dear Ms Pearsall, 
 
I refer to the below correspondence in respect of the Pastoral Award and confirm that the extension 
sought by the National Farmers’ Federation has been granted. 
 
Accordingly, please file the joint paper by 5pm Monday 31 July 2017. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Danielle Mezzatesta 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4639 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Kimberly Pearsall [mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 28 July 2017 3:37 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Zach Duncalfe; Ben Rogers 
Subject: AM2017/239 - Pastoral Award 

 
Dear Justice Ross, 
 
The NFF refers to Directions for the NFF and AWU to file a joint paper today regarding item 49 in the 
Exposure Draft Proceedings. The NFF is unable to meet this deadline due to the need to obtain 
further instruction from members. 
 
We respectfully request extended time for filing until 5pm Monday 31 July. We understand that the 
AWU consents to this request. 
 
Regards, 
Kimberly 
 
Kimberly Pearsall|Senior Advisor – Policy and Legal | National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 |Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604  |kpearsall@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | 
@NationalFarmers 
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